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From : Nabil M. Hewahi

Professor of Computer Science

Dean, Faucutly of Information Technology
Islamic University of Gaza

To: Dr. Fouad M. El-Harazin, President
Gaza International Foundation for Peace on Earth
Director of International Program of National Research Center

Dear Dr. El-Harazin,

I am very happy to read your proposal concerned with Global
University System (GUS)/Palestine/Gaza Strip and West Bank. This project
is considered to be one of the top priority required projects for the
Palestinians community and education. Such kind of projectshall ultimately
play a main role in fostering the Palestinian Economy in various ways. One,
is offering jobs for many unemployed qualified engineers and IT specialist.
Second, is the direct impact on education and administration in Palestine.

I strongly encourage the GUS project
Thanking you,

Sincerely yours,

. Hewahi (ph.D)
Professor of Computer Science

Islamic University of Gaza
Palestine
nhewahi@iugaza.edu.ps
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